The Information Systems Academic Heads International (ISAHI) is pleased to announce the Breakfast Meeting following event at ICIS 2011 in Shanghai.  The ISAHI Meeting is open to IS Department Heads and IS Leaders who are members of the AIS and lead research and teaching programs at their respective schools. Given that ISAHI has more than 150 members and there is a room-size constraint,  prior registration is recommended – please email lbrooks@memphis.edu to register. Breakfast is provided - courtesy of sponsoring schools. ISAHI will also be electing two additional members to its Governing Board at the meeting. Those interested in serving are encouraged to note their interest in their registration email.  

=============
 
ISAHI Breakfast Meeting
8:00am to 10:00am on December 5th, 2011
Room 3G of Shanghai International Convention Center
 
AGENDA
 
1)    Dr. Hope Koch, Baylor University, USA: Ideas for Growing the Information Systems Program
2)    Dr. Lloyd Brooks, University of Memphis, USA : Launching an Online IS Program Using the New AIS Curriculum
3)    Dr. Jiye Mao, Renmin University, China: Growth of the IS Discipline in China
4)    Election of Two Board Members for ISAHI 
5)    Members Forum: Open Discussion of Issues Pertaining to Managing IS Departments
